
2018 Open Enrollment 
 

 
 
Open Enrollment is here! Open Enrollment is from Monday, October 16 through Sunday, November 

19, 2017.  
 
Benefit changes are effective January 1, 2018. First benefits deduction will be January 26, 2018.  

 

If you have not received your Open Enrollment packet, please contact your Open Enrollment 
Coordinator.  
 

Open Enrollment presentations will be conducted city-wide at various locations including your worksite. 
If you are unable to attend a presentation, click here to watch the benefits video.  
 

There are two ways you can participate in Open Enrollment: 
Go to coaopenenrollment.com 

 Available 24/7, beginning Monday, October 16 through Sunday, November 19, 2017.  

 To log in, enter your Employee ID Number and the first five digits of your Social Security 
Number. 

 

OR  
 

Call 512‐493‐1350 

 Available weekdays, Monday, October 16 through Thursday, November 9, 2017. 

 Representatives are available from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., CST. (Spanish‐speaking representatives are 
available) 

 
 
 

 

https://www4.austintexas.gov/p38mcjhhiru/
https://www.coaopenenrollment.com/Intro.aspx

